Senor de Tlacolula 1115 Carisle Avenue
- - Racine, Wi 53404
Celebration Committee . ,

May 21, 2007

Honorable Mayor Becker and Common Council,
Ladies and Gentlemen:
Re: Street Closing

In keeping with tradition, the members of the Sefior de Tlacolula Celebration
Committee would like to request permission to hold our annual procession. - We
would like to block of 4™ Street (Christopher Columbus Causeway) from Festival Park
exit to Lake Ave. to 5™ Street and our final destination Festival Hall, so that we may
do out procession. Our event is scheduled to take place on Saturday, September 8,
2007, beginning with a church service at 2 pm (directed by Fr. Roberto McGlinn of
Cristo Rey Parish) followed by dinner and dance celebration, all to take place at the
Festival Park grounds. The procession would depart at 3 pm and arrive back at
Festival Hall no later than 4 pm.

As we have in the past, we will distribute flyers to the neighbors in the area to inform
them of the event as well as the music that will accompany us. In accordance with
city policy, we will need to know whom to make a check payable to, and where to
make the payment, for the fee to block off the streets mentioned. If there are any
other issues we need to address, please let us know. Thank you, for helping us keep
alive the traditions of the diverse community that make up Racine County.

Sincerely, :

e

Rita Flores
2007 Event Chairperson (Racine)

1115 Carlisle Ave °
Racine, WI 53404




